

COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA

Office of the Governor

Terence R. McAuliffe Governor

April 8, 2016

Dear Friends:

I am pleased to extend a warm welcome to everyone celebrating the 100th anniversary of the Arlington County Civic Federation.

As you mark 100 years of service to your community, I commend your important role in civic engagement for Arlington County. The outstanding work of the Civic Federation and its 80 member organizations has contributed greatly to the quality of life of citizens throughout Arlington County, and continues to foster the growth, prosperity, and inclusiveness of your community. I thank you for all that you do to strengthen the Commonwealth, and I wish you luck in your future endeavors.

I send my best wishes for a successful gala.

Mari

Terence R. McAuliffe